Our Ref:

Your Ref:

RS/AMCG

Contact: Tel: Robert Smith 01698 274944

E-mail: Date: enquries@cardinalnewman.n-lanark.sch.uk

21/08/2020



Education and Families

Kenneth Ross Head Teacher Cardinal Newman High School Main Street Bellshill ML4 3DW www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent / Guardian

SQA revised results have now been received by the school. We are currently checking carefully through the spreadsheets to ensure there are no errors.

We aim to provide every young person with an envelope containing their grades based on teacher estimates on Monday 24 August. If you would like the results to be provided over the phone, in the meantime, you can contact us and we will respond to all requests.

We have spent this week interviewing and revising option choices with senior pupils. As part of our plan to reduce unnecessary journeys, and the number of young people inside the building unnecessarily we are proposing that all S6 pupils who do not have classes scheduled on their timetables due to unavoidable circumstances, i.e. temporarily suspended college and vocational courses, programmes which involve visits to other secondary schools, primary schools or employers, etc. can remain at home at those times. We will have more detailed discussions with senior pupils involved at the beginning of next week. Senior pupils will still be able to attend school at affected times if they wish, and we will provide a socially distanced study place for them.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this communication, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Robert Smith

Acting Head Teacher







